From: Linda Riggs

To: Jason Browning

Cc: Patricia Campbell; Kris Banks; Brandi Bullard; Dominique Jackson
Subject: FW: Cash Box

Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 10:16:21 AM

Please return the $100 to Treasury and provide us with the receipt. Have it deposited into the
following:
0001-00000-0000-00-00-0000-105008-

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Regards,

Linda Riggs
Collin County Auditor
972-548-4643

From: Jason Browning <jabrowning@co.collin.tx.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 1:57 PM

To: Linda Riggs <Iriggs@co.collin.tx.us>; Kristine Malone <kmalone@co.collin.tx.us>
Cc: Brandi Bullard <bbullard@co.collin.tx.us>

Subject: Cash Box

Hello Linda and Kristine,

The Fire Marshal’s Office has a change drawer with 100 dollars. A couple years back we changed our
most common fee, Certificate of Compliance, from 95 to 100 dollars. As a result the need for change
has been eliminated. We are requesting to return our change drawer to the general fund. Please let
me know how to proceed.

Thanks,

Jason Browning

Collin County Fire Marshal/Emergency Manager
972-548-5576 Office

214-842-1496 Cell
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